IWODYSSEY

? ICharter School

August 26, 2024
RE: School Vision Screenings

The Odyssey Charter School clinic staff will be performing vision screenings for the 2024-2025 school year on all
students in the 1%, 3, 5™, and 7" grades from September 9, 2024 until October 3, 2024. You will receive written
notification if your child’s vision needs further assessment by an eye care professional.

Please be aware that a vision screening in not a substitute for an eye examination by an eye doctor. Only exams
by an eye care professional can identify vision problems and prescribe treatment.

If you do not wish for your student to be screened at school, please complete and return to bottom portion of this
form to the school clinic by September 5. 2024. If the form below is not returned, your child will be screened
along with other students in their grade level.

Thank you for your cooperation in support of our commitment to student health and excellence in education. If you
have any questions, please feel free to contact me at ksequeira@odysseycharterschool.net.

Respectfully,

Kelly Sequeira, R.N.
Odyssey Charter School Nurse

Please return this portion of the form only if you do not wish for your child to have a vision screening.

* | do not want my child, , to have a vision screening
performed by the Odyssey Charter School clinic staff at this time.

Parent Signature Parent Name (Print)

Date Homeroom Teacher
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